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SUMMERS ENGINEERING 
887 N. Irwin St. – PO Box 1122 

Hanford, CA  93232 
(559) 582-9237 FAX (559) 582-7632 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Grassland Basin Drainers Steering Committee 
 
FROM: Joseph C. McGahan 
 
DATE: August 14, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Joe McGahan 
 
 

The Steering Committee operates under the umbrella of the San Luis & Delta-Mendota 
Water Authority Board of Directors.  Summers Engineering has a consultant agreement 
that is renewed year to year, to provide Drainage Coordinator Services and to manage 
the Steering Committee and the various regulations under its purview.  I would like to 
propose to the Steering Committee that Chris Linneman, Vice-President of Summers 
Engineering, assume the duties of Drainage Coordinator.  The Regional Board 
recognizes the Drainage coordinator as the point person for contact and communication 
related to the Waste Discharge Requirements for the Grassland Basin Drainers and the 
Grassland Drainage Area Coalition.   The Drainage Coordinator also has local 
understanding, as the person leading the GBD Steering Committee and related 
functions.  A team of other Summers Engineering staff, outside consultants and SL&D-
MWA staff provide the necessary support services. 
 


